FEE INCREASE NOTICE FOR FY 2024

During budget discussion for fiscal year 2024 the Town of Hayden will consider increasing the fees associated with the water, sewer and garbage utilities. The Town Council will also consider increasing all fees associated with the cemetery, daily, annual and semi-annual golf fees, golf cart storage, golf cart rentals, RV space rental fees, ramada rental fees, golf course clubhouse and senior center rental fees, as well as swimming pool admission and rental fees. Discussion regarding these fee increases will occur during the Council budget work sessions and regular meetings on March 6, 2023, March 20, 2023, April 17, 2023, and May 15, 2023. All meetings will be held at the Town Council Chambers, 520 Velasco Ave., Hayden, AZ at 5:30 pm.

The Town of Hayden will also discuss the possibility of increasing the primary property tax during the meetings listed above and at the Town of Hayden public hearing on May 15, 2022.

Web Posting Date: March 8, 2023